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Sefyllfa / Situation 

The purpose of this report is to present to the People, Organisational Development & Culture 
Committee an update on progress with the medical staff recruitment audit.

Cefndir / Background

The Medical Staff Recruitment Final Internal Audit Report (Appendix 1) was issued in October 
2021, the purpose of the report was to establish and evaluate the Health Board processes 
around medical staff recruitment a Reasonable Assurance rating was received.

The inherent risks considered in this review were as follows:

• delays in recruiting medical staff resulting in high locum costs and a negative impact on 
patient care; and 

• lack of onboarding procedures which may detrimentally affect new recruits and the 
Health Board’s reputation and future ability to recruit.

Asesiad / Assessment

The findings from both of the following objectives resulted in Reasonable Assurance:

1. The process of recruiting medical staff is efficient and timely in order to promptly address 
medical staff vacancies

2. There are clear and appropriate arrangements in place for onboarding of new staff 

 All recommendation and management responses within the Management Action plan 
(Appendix 2) have been completed and closed.
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